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Sat 28/07/2018, 18:01
To:ashleighbolton@hotmail.co.uk <ashleighbolton@hotmail.co.uk>

Summer Holiday Burglary Advice From Surrey 

Police

Dear Ashleigh 

With the summer holidays off to a scorching start, many of us will be packing up and 
heading off to even sunnier climes (if that's even possible right now!)

Before you go, have a think about what you're leaving behind and make sure your 
house is secure. Follow our advice and tips below: 

For more burglary prevention advice, visit our website: 
surrey.police.uk/burglary

Message Sent By
Amy Pullen (Surrey Police, Communications Officer, Corporate Communications)

alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
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